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A

C

A	=	 14.0 mm

C	 =	 3.0 mm

A
B

C

SM-7963-7

SMA male crimp 
connector for RG58 or 
RG223 coaxial cable 

Gold plated
Hex crimp 0.213”

A	=	 11.0 mm
B	 =	 4.3 mm
C	 =	 3.3 mm

SM-7963-3

Right-angle SMA 
male solder pin crimp 
connector for RG58 

coaxial cable
Gold plated 

A
B

C

SM-7963-4

Reverse SMA male
solder pin crimp 

connector for RG58 
coaxial cable
Gold plated

A	=	 13.0 mm
B	 =	 5.5 mm
C	 =	 2.5 mm

A
B

C

SM-7901-3

SMA male crimp 
connector for RG174 or 

RG316 coaxial cable
Gold plated

A	=	 11.0 mm
B	 =	 5.0 mm
C	 =	 3.0 mm

A
B

C

SM-7963-10

Reverse SMA male
solder pin crimp 

connector for RG174 
coaxial cable
Gold plated

A	=	 12.1 mm
B	 =	 5.1 mm
C	 =	 3.3 mm

SM-7963-13

Reverse SMA male 
right-angle

solder pin crimp 
connector for RG316/
RG174 coaxial cable

Gold plated

A
B

C

A	=	 12.6 mm
B	 =	 5.8 mm
C	 =	 2.5 mm

SM-7963-14*

SMA male right-angle
solder pin crimp 

connector for RG179 
coaxial cable
 Gold plated

A
B

C

A	=	
B	 =	
C	 =	

SM-8211

SMA male crimp 
connector for RU240/

RU240-UF ultra flexible, 
low loss coaxial cable

 Gold plated

SM-8225

SMA male crimp 
connector for RG178 

coaxial cable
 Nickel plated

A
B

C

A
B

C

SM-8313

SMA male solder pin 
crimp connector for 

RU400 low loss coaxial 
cable

Tri-metal plated

SM-8306

SMA male solder pin 
crimp connector for 
RG142 coaxial cable

Gold plated

B

C

B

C

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

SM-8277

Right-angle SMA male
solder pin crimp 

connector for RG178 or 
RG316 coaxial cable

Gold plated

A
B

C

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

* Signifies build to 
order item

A	=	 17.5 mm
B	 =	 8.5 mm
C	 =	 3.5 mm

AA For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG
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A
B

C

A

C

SF-7963-2 SF-7963-17

SMA female crimp 
connector for RG58 

coaxial cables
Nickel plated

SMA female crimp 
connector for RU240/

RU240-UF ultra flexible, 
low loss coaxial cable

Gold plated

A	=	 13.0 mm
B	 =	 5.5 mm
C	 =	 2.5 mm

A
B

C

SF-7901-2

SMA female
bulkhead solder pin 
crimp connector for 

RG174 or RG316 
coaxial cable
Gold plated

A	=	 11.0 mm
B	 =	 5.0 mm
C	 =	 3.0 mm

A
B

C

SF-7901-4

SMA female bulkhead 
solder pin crimp 

connector for RG178 
coaxial cable
Gold plated

A	=	 11.0 mm
B	 =	 5.0 mm
C	 =	 3.0 mm

A
B

C

SF-8268

Reverse SMA female
crimp connector for 
RG58 coaxial cable

Gold plated

A	=	 13.0 mm
B	 =	 5.5 mm
C	 =	 2.5 mm

SF-8313-2

SF-8276-2

SMA female solder pin 
crimp connector for 

RU400 low loss coaxial 
cable

Tri-metal plated

Reverse polarity 
SMA female solder 

pin crimp connector 
for RG174 or RG316 

coaxial cable
Gold plated

A	=	 11.0 mm
FOLD BRAID BACK
B	 =	 4.25 mm

A

B

A

C

A
B

C

SF-7901-9

SMA female bulkhead 
connector jack for MIL-

SPEC RG58 low loss 
solid core cable - only

Gold plated

A	=	
B	 =	
C	 =	

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

SMB connectors on the following page.

A
B

C

SF-8225-2

SMA female bulkhead 
crimp connector for 
RG178 coaxial cable

Gold plated

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

B
For strip 

dimensions 
consult ZCG

* Signifies build to 
order item

A	=	 12.0 mm

C	 =	 4.0 mm

A
B

C

SF-7901-7

SMA female reverse 
polarity bulkhead crimp 
connector for RG316 or 

RG174 coaxial cable
Nickel plated

A	=	
B	 =	
C	 =	

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG
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A
B

C

SBM-8279

SMB male crimp 
connector for RG174 or 

RG316 coaxial cable
Female Pin

Gold plated

A
B

C

SCM-8304

Reverse polarity SMC 
male crimp connector 

for RG174/RG316 
coaxial cables
Gold plated

A	=	 11.1 mm
B	 =	 4.5 mm
C	 =	 2.5 mm

A	=	 9.0 mm
B	 =	 4.0 mm
C	 =	 2.0 mm

A	=	 9.0 mm
B	 =	 4.0 mm
C	 =	 2.0 mm

A
B

C

SCF-8304-2

Reverse polarity  SMC 
female crimp connector

For RG174/RG316 
coaxial cables
Gold plated

A	=	 13.0 mm
B	 =	 5.5 mm
C	 =	 2.5 mm

A
B

C

SBM-8279-3

SMB male right-angle
solder pin crimp 

connector for RG179 
coaxial cable
Female Pin

Gold plated

A	=	
B	 =	
C	 =	

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

A
B

C

SBF-8279-2

SMB female crimp 
connector for RG174 or 

RG316 coaxial cable
Male Pin

Gold plated

A
B

C

SCM-8296

SMC male crimp 
connector for RG174 or 

RG316 coaxial cable
Solder or crimp pin

Gold plated

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG

* Signifies build to 
order item

SMP-8279-9

Right-angle P-SMP 
female solder pin crimp 
connector for RG316/
RU100 coaxial cable

Nickel plated

For strip 
dimensions 
consult ZCG


